
Vendors Take Notice 
 
Thank you for participating in Hope Out Loud.  We hope you enjoy the day.  The 
Hartford Dept of Licenses and Inspection are planning an inspection visit during 
the day and among other items, mentioned they will be checking that vendors 
have a City permit.  A City of Hartford temporary vending license can be 
purchased on site on the day of the Festival if an inspection is made.  Photo ID is 
required and the fee is $ 25.  There will be vendor application forms at the 
Registration table.  If the fee represents a barrier to your participation please talk 
to us about reducing any donation you were planning to make to the Festival – 
we want you to be a part of Hope Out Loud and do not want money to be a 
barrier to participation.  
 
We want to make everyone aware of this information.  The Hartford Office of 
Licenses and Inspection can be reached at 860-757-9200 or you can contact us 
for more information. 
  
Useful information for the day of the festival is on our website or you can call us 
at 860-523-4823. Hope Out Loud will be in the Northeast corner of Bushnell Park 
with a drop off entrance for cars off of Elm Street by the Pump House.  If you 
drive into the park please arrive early, unload and then park your vehicle on the 
street – we can assign a volunteer to monitor you goods. 
 
 Look forward to seeing you on Sunday!  
  
Let’s make Peace happen, 
 
Eric Stamm 
917-405-9287 
 


